

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 7 December 2017

At: Aldern House, Board room

Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

| | | |
|----|---|---------------------------------|
| 1 | Apologies and welcomes | |
| 2 | Minutes from the last meeting, 21st September | |
| 3 | Matters Arising | |
| 4 | Landscape Partnerships <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Sheffield Lakeland• South West Peak | Keith Tompkins Sally Bentley |
| 5 | Draft National Park Management Plan 2018/23 | Matt Mardling |
| 6 | Derbyshire CC RoWIP Update | Gill Milward |
| 7 | Staffs PROW consultation | Mike Rhodes |
| 8 | Access Update | Sue Smith |
| 9 | PDNPA Transport Design Guide | Mike Rhodes |
| 10 | Members' feedback including: | |
| 11 | Any Other Business | |
| 12 | Date and venue of next meeting | |

Close and Lunch @ 1pm

*Background papers available